

August 15, 2011

Mr. Jody Marvin ProTrainings, LLC 5005 Plainfield Avenue NE Grand Rapids, MI 49525

Dear Mr. Marvin:

Please accept this communication in reference to the recently requested re-review of the ProCPR Program materials for Emergency Medical Services (EMS) use within the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.

Upon review by the Pennsylvania Department of Health, the aforementioned program was determined to meet the 2010 ILCOR International Consensus on Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation (CPR) and Emergency Cardiac Care (ECC) Science with Treatment Recommendations. Therefore, approval is granted as an available course for EMS providers within the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania when presented in its entirety One and Two Person Infant, Child and Adult CPR to include AED, and procedures for the relief of choking and foreign body airway obstruction for all patient categories. In addition, a final written examination and a hands on skills review/examination must be administered by a current, appropriate level certified CPR Instructor. A course completion card and/or certificate indicating the specific course title must be issued to each individual successfully completing the course.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the address listed below or via email at madellinge@state.pa.us.

Thank you for your continued interest in serving the citizens and the visitors to the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.

Sincerely,

MaryAnn Dellinger, B.S., EMT Prehospital Education & Training Specialist